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YTRRC Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 5 January 2022 
 

Via Zoom 

6.30pm 
 

Present: Angela Dobbs, Adam Hawkins, Jo Henley, June Moule, Graham Still, Steve 
Warren, Phil McQuaid, Guy Williams, Simon Rowbottom, Lesley Nesbitt 

 
 
 

A G E N D A 
 
Apologies – Graham Still  
 
Minutes of last meeting - approved 
 
Matters Arising – Under membership, AH noted that it says that renewals would be 
made in January, EA membership would last for 4 months, not 14 months. 
 
Chairman’s report – Steve Warren 
 
SW asked for figures from the Santa Dash, SR to send this over to SW.  SW will meet 
with SR to hand over track money, cakes sold raised £210.  SR asked how the number 
of entries compared with previous years, SW advised this was very low for a number of 
reasons, covid and the fact that YDH fundraising promotion is very different to the 
hospice, so it wasn’t well publicised.    GW suggested having the Santa Dash on a set 
day rather than date, eg 2nd Sunday of December so that the same banner could be 
used again in the future.   
 
SW has spoken to Fleet Air Arm Museum regarding use of their facilities for the 5k and 
will be meeting them next week.  PM has also spoken to Yeovilton with a view to being 
able to use Yeovilton for the 10k as well (not the Fleet Air Arm Museum). 
 
AH asked if SW could find out what the position would be for a fun run at Yeovilton when 
SW meets with them.  PM outlined the cost, we need a MOD permit to use the sports 
field and this might be too expensive.  GW will open the race after SW has met with 
Yeovilton. 
 
Big thanks to everyone who helped at the Santa Dash. 
 
GS has mentioned about a hoodie for the 40th anniversary year.  SW will meet with 
Denise who is keen to help organise the awards night with Alison, Rachel and Helen.  
Venues being considered are Westlands and the Rugby Club amongst others.  SW will 
also speak to Denise regarding race vests. 
 
Secretary report – Angela Dobbs 
 
AS read an email from GS regarding anniversary hoodies.  GS asked if this would be in 
one colour or whether members could choose, style (zipped or standard), Hi Viz style 
printing like the t-shirts, and whether we would make a profit, give a donation to a charity 
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or sell at cost.  GW suggested that these be at cost.  LN asked if we would be doing an 
event to recognise the anniversary.   It was agreed it would be good to have a social 
event to recognise this, possibly in the summer months.  In 2012 for the 30th anniversary 
a run followed by a buffet was held in June.   Dates to be considered for this years 
event.  SW to ask GS to obtain costs regarding colours, style and printing etc.  JH 
suggested it would be good to have a number of different emblem styles. 
 
Treasurer’s report – Simon Rowbottom 
 
Nothing to report.  Awaiting latest statement from the bank so unsure of final outcome 
from the awards night but we should be around £7k in credit. 
 
Membership report – Adam Hawkins 
 
Nothing much to report, chasing two individuals regarding membership.   
 
Club Captain – Graham Still 
 
Kit – Graham Still 
 
Championship secretary – Lesley Nesbitt 
 
Nothing to report 
 
Webmaster – Guy Williams 
 
Nothing to report 
 
Pub and club runs – Phil McQuaid 
 
Nothing to report but could do with some help in terms of checking names off at 
Tuesday’s club runs.  JM suggested that she could help if she got there earlier.   
 
AOB 
 
LN – 40th anniversary – did we want to do caps or buffs for this?  SR asked for beanies 
instead!  PM advised for the 30th everyone got wristbands.  JM suggested whether next 
time we could have a proper meeting so that other club members could be invited to 
attend if they wanted to.   SW to investigate this. 
 
The next meeting will be Wednesday 2 February via Zoom, Meeting ID 710 6324 4133, 
passcode N5VQCp (or in person, somewhere!) 
 


